MABRKETING UPDATE FEDERAL SIGNAL

MU825 | 4-1-2020

PAG40 Siren to be Discontinued

In our continuing efforts to stream-line our product offering,
Federal Signal is discontinuing the PA640 siren. The Pathfinder.
PF200 self-contained model is the suggested alternative.

Model # Description
640000 Siren, 640 Series, 100 W, programmable slide switch and light control

SUGGESTED ALTERNATIVE

Pathfinder PF200 Features:

e 100/200 W siren and light controller with PA and noise-canceling microphone
e Compact size allows for console mounting

e PF200 feature a 4-position slide switch, 7-position rotary switch, speaker diagnostic LEDs and (9)
push-buttons

e Backlit LEDs on control faceplate emulate SignalMaster,, directional warning operation

e Built-in dual tone capability

e Built-in Rumblers intersection clearing capability

e Optional FS Vehicle Integration and On-Board Diagnostics Integration (OBDII)
* Programmable timer feature

e Siren tones, PA, Radio Rebroadcast and Air Horn , A. AN

e Library of selectable siren tones includes SmartSirens, Unitrol.,, and Powercall
siren tones

e Horn Ring Transfer and Park Kill

e (7) programmable inputs and (12) programmable solid-state relay outputs
e Pathfinder Configuration Software allows for easy customization of siren and light controls
® (2) FS Convergence Network ports

e Dual color backlit push-buttons

e Five-year warranty

New orders for the discontinued PA640 will be accepted through July 31, 2020. Any inventory still in stock after that date
will be available “while supplies last.”
https://www.fedsig.com/product/pa640

For more information, contact your local Federal Signal sales representative
or visit our website at www.fedsig.com
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